
Attention
Oregon Employers

Re: Unemployment Insurance and 
Workers’ Compensation posters

It is your responsibility as an Oregon employer to post 
the mandatory Unemployment Insurance and Workers’ 
Compensation posters. 

The Employment Insurance Notice (Form 11) can ONLY be 
obtained by contacting the State of Oregon Employment 
Department, Unemployment Insurance Tax Unit at 
503-947-1488.

The Workers’ Compensation Notice of Compliance can be 
obtained by contacting the Oregon Department of Consumer 
and Business Services, Workers’ Compensation Division at 
503-947-7815.


